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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

09 February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to share with you the upcoming enrichment week for all Year 8 students. From 
Monday 24th June- Friday 28th June all year 8 students will be taking part in an exciting week 
designed to bring their classroom learning to life. The enrichment week has been thoughtfully 
designed to provide opportunities to develop life skills, ignite curiosity, foster creativity, and 
instil a lifelong love for learning in your child. 
 
The week will consist of a number of different activities that are briefly detailed below. Specific 
details for each activity will follow shortly. 
 
Activity 1: STEM 
A 2 day in school STEM workshop which focusses on practical learning to develop the 
necessary skills in students so they are prepared for the rapidly developing real world. These 
include problem solving, analytical reasoning and collaboration- all of which students will need 
to employ in their day to day living.  
 
Activity 2: London Scavenger Hunt. 
Students will be placed in teams and will be accompanied by a member of staff to travel around 
London in a race to complete the scavenger hunt first.  
 
Activity 3: Beach Trip 
Students will take a field trip to Brighton to spend the day taking part in several activities at the 
beach.  This trip will be an extended school day and will therefore involve the pupils arriving 
back at school later than normal school times.  
 
When designing these trips, we have placed a significant importance on ensuring they are 
affordable for all students. The cost for week of activities is £20, which should be made 
via parent mail by Friday 1st March.   
 
If you have any questions or queries regarding this trip, please contact Miss Downing via the 
contact email or phone number. 
 
Email: downingk@hendonschool.co.uk  
Tel number: 0208 2029004 Ext: 263 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Miss K Downing  

 
Miss K. Downing 
Senior Leader 
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